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Dear Nikolay Egorovich! 

 

V.M. Zavarzin, the Chairman of the Defense Committee of SD FA RF, has sent to you 
a letter (out. № 3.14-27/959 from 23.06.2008) where he informed you on the participation 
of the Committee in the development of diversified large-scale YACONTO Integrated 
Program, implemented through attracting long-term investments. 

Being the former Commander of the Black Sea Fleet of Russia, I care about the fate of 
the Program. I have scrupulously examined various materials of the Program submitted to 
me by S.P. Yakunin, the President of YACONTO LLC and, as well as many other Deputies 
of the SD FA RF, decided to support its implementation fully. 

In order to make a decision on the merits and escalate it to the supreme leadership of 
the state, I propose to schedule a meeting in the General Staff of the Armed Forces of 
Russia regarding YACONTO Integrated Program and discuss the report of the President of 
YACONTO LLC S.P. Yakunin with your participation, inviting the following people: 

- First Deputy Chief of the GS AF of Russia A.G. Burutin 
- Advisor to the Minister of Defense of Russia G.A. Suchkov 
- Commander-in-Chief of the Russian Navy V.S. Vysotsky 
- Member of the Defense Committee of SD FA RF V.P. Komoedov 

Please inform me on the decision you take. 
My business phone is 8 (495) 692-8923, mobile phone is 8 (985) 767-3633. 
 

Best regards, 

 
Member of the Defense 
Committee of SD FA RF, 
Admiral of the Fleet 

 

(The Russian text of this letter is an original.) 


